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Opportunities and possibilities for implementation of VETSD in 

agricultural vocational schools and work life using the example 

of the AgriTrain project –

an online event for teachers in the agricultural sector

Vocational training in the agricultural sector is facing growing challenges. Apprentices and

prospective specialists in the green professions must meet these demands on their skills and

abilities. Requirements such as the ongoing digitalization or the adaptation to climate change

and its consequences, must be met by the acquisition of appropriate skills. An essential part of

this is the implementation of Education for Sustainable Development theory and practice, both

in educational institutions and in the workplace. Agenda 2030 aims to anchor ESD in all areas,

and education plays a key role in promoting the shaping skills of a future society.

"Vocational education and training is a key to personal development, to participation in society and to 

securing employment and competitiveness". (BIBB, 2020)

These future-oriented demands on vocational training require a sound development of competencies of

vocational action and design skills. The challenges for future-oriented vocational training are the basis for

the discussion of the outcomes of the projects AgriTrain (www.agri-train.eu) and AgriSkills

(www.agriskills.eu), which were developed in a European cooperation. Using the "Erasmus+ Project

AgriTrain" as an example, we aim to present an approach to implementing vocational training for

sustainable development in the agricultural sector for teachers.

If you are a teacher in the agricultural sector and interested in the event please 

register till 10th January 2021 by yvonne.grau@peco-ev.de! !  

Organizer: Robischon; Marcel (Humboldt University of Berlin/ Department of Didactics of Agricultural 

and Horticultural Sciences) and 

Grau, Yvonne (PECO-Institute e.V.)

Event: 13th January 2021,

04.00- 05.30 p.m. (max. 06.00 p.m.)

Registration: yvonne.grau@peco-ev.de, till 10th January 2021 

(Link of ZOOM meeting will be sent around 10 min 

before the event starts at your registered E-Mail) 

The project was co-funded by the Erasmus+ programme of the European Union. The European 
Commission’s support for the production of this publication does not constitute an endorsement of the 
contents, which reflect the views only of the authors, and the Commission cannot be held responsible 
for any use which may be made of the information contained therein.


